
The purpose of this document is to inform our members of the national 

member-driven effort to reposition-realign-restructure AIA from the national, 

state and local level – focused on bringing value to the members and furthering 

the profession of architecture.  The current leadership is currently in an 

exploratory phase with the idea of this opportunity and is seeking to gather 

information and solicit member input on this topic.   
 

 

In 2016, AIA Central PA successfully met all Core Members Service 
requirements and was granted a three year Member Service agreement.  The 
agreement will expire at the end of 2018 at which time we will be required to 
resubmit the application to attain another three year agreement. 
 

 

Please send feedback to the above 

email address with the subject 

“Restructure Opportunity”. 



 

 


